SPECIAL MEETING April 18, 1989

The Birch Run Township Board and the Frankenmuth City Council
held a joint dinner meeting beginning at 6 p.m. at the
Frankenmuth Bavarian Inn.

Various areas of mutual interest and concern were discussed.
These included master plans, traffic, water and sewer,
DDA and billboards.

The possibility of forming a committee with a representative
from Frankenmuth City, Frankenmuth Township, Birch Run Township
and Birch Run Village to work on traffic flows at I-75 will

be discussed at each group's next meeting.

Agreement to meet in Birch Run on April 30, 1990.
Present for Birch Run were James Totten, supervisor; Marcia

Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; and Thomas Totten
trustee.

Marcia Strong, clerk
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